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Mentions 
 
Record Argus News: Where do North, South plant clean-up projects stand?  
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/where-do-north-south-plant-clean-up-projects-stand/ 
 
Times Observer: DEP confirms plans for oil spill clean-up 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2018/07/dep-confirms-plans-for-oil-spill-clean-up/ 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: DEP to hold public hearing on proposed Camp Hope Run landfill permit 
application 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/dep-to-hold-public-hearing-on-proposed-camp-hope-
run/article_e4a00597-cff3-5f21-b4a2-d6b22744b93c.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Commissioners take multiple actions at planning session 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/07/commissioners-take-multiple-actions-at-
planning-session/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Paper trail shows new hotel may come to Lewisburg area 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/paper-trail-shows-new-hotel-may-come-to-lewisburg-
area/article_5008def1-0dbb-5d32-84b3-ffa3ab906a02.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: CMA meeting postponed due to lack of quorum; bid to be awarded for 
Riverview Road interceptor at special meeting 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/cma-meeting-postponed-for-lack-of-
quorum/article_df98ef8d-f077-51fb-a00a-9674b97c144b.html 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: UPMC Mercy primed to build garage, power plant in Pittsburgh  
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2013/01/28/UPMC-Mercy-primed-to-build-garage-power-
plant-in-Pittsburgh/stories/201301280152 
 
Climate Change 
 
StateImpact: How young activists hope to make climate change a political priority 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/07/17/how-young-activists-hope-to-make-climate-
change-a-political-priority/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Chesco open space chief tapped to head French and Pickering Trust 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20180717/chesco-open-space-chief-tapped-to-head-french-
amp-pickering-trust 
 
Reading Eagle: Hawk Mountain Sanctuary Association receives grant from PPL Foundation 
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http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/hawk-mountain-sanctuary-association-receives-grant-from-
ppl-foundation 
 
WTAJ: New Johnstown trails to boost economy 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/new-johnstown-trails-to-boost-economy/1308250627 
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Fulton Bank alleges Worley & Obetz CEO carried out 4-year ‘massive’ fraud, 
pocketing +$1M 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local_business/fulton-bank-alleges-worley-obetz-ceo-carried-out-
-year/article_56268a14-8a02-11e8-abc1-bbca6b6d7760.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Loss on Worley & Obetz loan cuts Fulton Financial’s Q2 net profits by 22.6% 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local_business/loss-on-worley-obetz-loan-cuts-fulton-financial-s-
q/article_d9c2977c-8a08-11e8-bcaf-47adba374c42.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Construction underway on PPL projects in Upper Allen Township 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/construction-underway-on-ppl-projects-in-upper-allen-
township/article_8fdcab5f-f7d6-58ed-9aed-b60c126e6032.html#tracking-source=home-top-story 
 
WGAL: What should former Worley & Obetz customers do with their propane tanks? 
http://www.wgal.com/article/bills-to-former-worley-and-obetz-customers-are-they-
legitimate/22173763 
 
Allentown Morning Call: What you need to know as Pa. politics heat up over energy sector subsidies 
http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/pennsylvania/mc-nws-pennsylvania-natural-gas-customer-
tax-20180714-story.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Renewable energy critical for future generations 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/13877004-74/letter-to-the-editor-renewable-energy-critical-for-
future-generations 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
The Clarion News: Neighbors express concern about Glassworks Park  
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_6b13afe8-f74b-5820-9c39-
17e472e21830.html 
 
Record Argus News: SIGNS OF LIFE  
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/signs-of-life-3/ 
 
Post-Gazette: A setback to overcome: Finding a middle ground in McKees Rocks 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/07/18/A-setback-to-overcome-Finding-a-middle-
ground-in-McKees-Rocks/stories/201807170014 
 
Mining 
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Tribune-Review: EPA eases rules on how coal ash waste is stored across the country 
https://triblive.com/usworld/world/13876368-74/epa-eases-rules-on-how-coal-ash-waste-is-stored-
across-the 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Chester County Daily Local: Residents demand a shutdown of Sunoco pipeline projects 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20180717/residents-demand-a-shutdown-of-sunoco-pipeline-
projects 
 
Allentown Morning Call: Judge questions Delaware River Basin Commission's ability to fight fracking 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-court-drbc-wayne-mineral-group-fracking-20180715-
story.html 
 
Scranton Times Tribune: Gas leak forces Scranton nursing home evacuation 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/gas-leak-forces-scranton-nursing-home-evacuation-
1.2362801 
 
Observer-Reporter: Smith approves late-night work at MarkWest's Harmon Creek plant site 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/smith-approves-late-night-work-at-markwest-s-
harmon-creek/article_17bf1374-89c4-11e8-b35f-c3200022b2c6.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: State says 7 mosquitoes from Exeter Township test positive for West Nile 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/state-says-7-mosquitoes-from-exeter-township-test-
positive-for-west-nile 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: Spotted lanternfly found for 1st time in N.J. - in Warren County 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/index.ssf/2018/07/this_vicious_tree-killing_pest.html 
 
Waste 
 
abc27: Capital Region Water holds monthly trash cleanups in Harrisburg 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/capital-region-water-holds-monthly-trash-cleanups-in-
harrisburg/1308620030 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Who doesn’t know what’s recyclable? (Editorial) 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/071718/page/6/story/who-doesnt-know-whats-recyclable  
 
Centre County Gazette: Festivals yield big recycling efforts 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/festivals-yield-big-recycling-efforts,1477181/ 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: Plans tweaked for sewage processing plant proposed in Slate Belt 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-
belt/index.ssf/2018/07/proposed_sewage_treatment_plan.html 
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Tribune-Review: Owner of Ligonier sanitation company vows to fight lawsuit filed by late trooper's 
parents 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13875583-74/owner-of-ligonier-sanitation-company-vows-to-
fight-lawsuit-filed-by-late 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Keep PA Beautiful invites groups, communities to join adoption programs to keep 
roadsides litter free 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-07-
17/Front_Page/Keep_PA_Beautiful_invites_groups_communities_to_jo.html 
 
Water 
 
Kane Republican: Pennsylvania American Water makes offer for Kane sewage system  
https://kanerepublican.com/content/pennsylvania-american-water-makes-offer-kane-sewage-system 
 
Sharon Herald: Greenville invests $3.4M into water system repairs  
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/greenville-invests-m-into-water-system-
repairs/article_8216d072-8965-11e8-9453-4370ac9b7411.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Watchdog group eyes stormwater committee 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/07/watchdog-group-eyes-stormwater-
committee/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Little Juniata river bank cleanup set 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/07/little-juniata-river-bank-cleanup-set/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Water tower estimate was off by $730K; official says new cost calculation will 
not affect pursuit of school district site 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/water-tower-estimate-was-off-by-k-official-says-
new/article_d87de9be-8a05-11e8-ba61-6321813f8555.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading Area Water Authority looks to harden security around water supplies 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/rawa-looks-to-harden-security-around-water-
supplies&template=ourcityart 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Pennsylvania American Water expects $24M HQ project to wrap up by 
year's end 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180718/CPBJ01/180719915/pennsylvania-american-water-expects-
24m-hq-project-to-wrap-up-by-years-end 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Oakland Hills sewer project awarded funding 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2018/07/oakland-hills-sewer-project-awarded-
funding/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Mayor suggests giving levee control to water authority 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/07/mayor-suggests-giving-levee-control-to-water-
authority/  
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Lock Haven Express: Boil water advisory in Castanea Township 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/07/boil-water-advisory-in-castanea-township/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Towanda Municipal Authority progresses on funding for water improvement 
project 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/towanda-municipal-authority-progresses-on-funding-for-
water-improvement-project/article_9f2b5ae9-d9f4-5dee-9968-44f118ae1680.html  
 
Gant News: No quorum for Clearfield Municipal Authority meeting; NPDES permit discussed 
https://gantdaily.com/2018/07/18/no-quorum-for-clearfield-municipal-authority-meeting/ 
 
WPXI: Water flows down street after main breaks 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/water-flows-down-street-after-main-breaks/792432832 
 
Tribune-Review: Water main break closes Marshall-Shadeland road 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13877343-74/water-main-break-closes-marshall-shadeland-road 
 
Tribune-Review: Family of kayaker swept over Dashields Dam sues U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13875841-74/family-of-kayaker-swept-over-dashields-dam-sues-
us-army-corps-of 
 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe authority says storm water project should alleviate sewage woes 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13876591-74/latrobe-authority-says-storm-water-project-
should-alleviate-sewage-woes 
 
Observer-Reporter: Union Township calls property a cesspool, takes owners to court 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/union-township-calls-property-a-cesspool-takes-
owners-to-court/article_85bbef20-8909-11e8-9c65-abd217e7a1e8.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Parents of drowned kayaker sue Army Corps over Dashields Dam signs 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2018/07/17/Parents-of-drowned-kayaker-sue-Army-Corps-
over-Dashields-Dam-signs/stories/201807170090 
 
Tribune-Review: Flood advisory lifts for Latrobe, surrounding areas 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13874609-74/flood-advisory-issued-for-latrobe-and-
surrounding-areas 
 
Tribune-Review: Kiski Valley sewage board to vote on rate changes for 12,500 customers 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13875989-74/kiski-valley-sewage-board-to-vote-on-rate-
changes-for-12500-customers 
 
Tribune-Review: Coast Guard warns debris hazards on Pittsburgh-area rivers 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/13874990-74/coast-guard-warns-boaters-of-debris-hazards-on-local-
rivers 
 
Tribune-Review: Bridgeville flood relief center open through July 21 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13875999-74/bridgeville-flood-relief-center-open-through-july-21 
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Tribune-Review: Donations sought to help victims of flooding in the North Hills 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13875717-74/donations-sought-to-help-victims-of-flooding-in-the-
north-hills 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Daily Record: Who monitors hazardous materials being hauled on the highway? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/07/18/hazardous-materials-inspections-radioactive-flammable-
chemicals-pennsylvania-interstate/570273002/ 
 
York Daily Record: Dangerous chemicals are transported daily on roads, but what are they? 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/07/dangerous-chemicals-are-transported-daily-on-roads-but-what-
are-they.php 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: EPA proposal to limit science studies draws opposition 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-and-regional/epa-proposal-to-limit-science-studies-draws-
opposition/article_281905b1-550e-5242-a456-a6657a3e49e5.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Center Celebrates the Fruits of Its Labor 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/produce/center-celebrates-the-fruits-of-its-
labor/article_8000c87e-86bd-11e8-b3c2-6b510744d0f1.html 
 
WTAE: Mayor proposes shifting Pittsburgh funds to deal with landslides, other neighborhood needs, 
projects 
http://www.wtae.com/article/mayor-proposes-shifting-pittsburgh-funds-to-deal-with-landslides-other-
neighborhood-needs-projects/22262515  
 
Post-Gazette: Planners tout Pittsburgh-to Chicago hyperloop to local officials 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2018/07/17/Pittsburgh-Columbus-Chicago-Virgin-
Hyperloop-One-studies-begin/stories/201807170173 
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